From: Dan Wright

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C& Hog Farm
Date: Friday, August 07, 2015 8:37:34 AM

It is my opinion after reading the NOI and knowing the operation of C & H Hog

Farm, this permit should be granted. C & H Hog farm has bent over backwards to
comply with the regulations place on CAFO hog farm. This procedure with ponds 1
and 2 only strengthens their desire to be good stewards of the land and a good
neighbor to the Newton County area.

Dan Wright
Scott County
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